
From: Campbell, Andrew
Sent: 7/6/2010 2:26:45 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PEV language

Sid,

This looks good to me. I'll run it by Comr Ryan and our folks internally.

Andy

From: Dietz, Sidney 
To: Campbell, Andrew 
Sent: Tue Jul 06 14:11:18 2010 
Subject: PEV language

Andrew -

Over the weekend we worked on some language around making the distinction between public and 
home charging. Here's what we came up with:

The finding/conclusion that electric vehicle charging service providers are not public utilities under this 
decision only applies to electric vehicle charging services offered to the general public in public charging 
locations, not to electric vehicle charging services offered at private locations not open to the general 
public.

Note that some more compact version of this would need to be a part of the new 'electric vehicle 
charging services' term that you added throughout the revised draft.

Let's chat about this when you get a chance - 973-5921.

yours,

sid
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